OIL AND GAS COMMISSION

January 10, 2000 File: 6000-4800-59240-09
OGC 000004

Ms. Jane Mactaggart

Exploitation Engineer

Canadian Natural Resources Limited
2000, 425 - 1st Street SW

Calgary, AB T2P 318

Dear Ms. Mactaggart:

RE: APPLICATION FOR PRESSURE MAINTENANCE AMENDMENT
MILLIGAN CREEK HALFWAY “A” UNIT#2

This refers to your application dated January 7, 2000 wherein you requested approval to
modify the waterflood pressure maintenance scheme in the subject oil pool by converting
the well b-65-G/94-H-2 (WA# 1493) to a water injector.

Investigation has shown that approval was granted on March 18, 1991 to the former Unit
operator, Unocal Canada Management Ltd., for conversion of this suspended oil producer
to a water injector, a copy of the approval letter is attached. This approval remains valid.

An “Application to Alter a Well” must be submitted to the Fort St. John office of the
Commission. Once injection commences a form BC-11 “Notice of Commencement or
Suspension of Operations” must be submitted to the BC Ministry of Energy and Mines.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ron Stefik at (250) 952-0310.

Sincerely,

Craig Gibson
Manager
Reservoir Engineering and Geology
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